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Staff Welfare Policy

 The Staff Welfare Policy at
Salafiyya Training College,
Karinganad, is designed to
promote a supportive and
enriching environment for all
staff members. Recognizing the
importance of employee well-
being, this policy aims to
enhance job satisfaction,
professional growth, and
personal development,
ultimately contributing to a
positive workplace culture.



ObjectivesObjectives

 Provide immediate financial assistance to staff in

times of personal or family emergencies to ensure

their stability and well-being.

 Establish a dedicated fund to support various

welfare initiatives, promoting the overall health

and happiness of staff members.

Acknowledge and celebrate the professional

milestones and contributions of staff through

awards and recognition programs

 Create dedicated spaces for staff to relax and

collaborate, fostering a sense of community and

belonging.

Offer financial and academic assistance for staff

pursuing doctoral studies, encouraging

professional advancement and research initiatives



 Facilitate leaves and financial support for staff

attending Faculty Development Programs,

enhancing their skills and knowledge.

 Organize workshops and seminars to raise

awareness about staff welfare programs and

resources available.

Implement continuous training programs aimed at

professional development and personal growth for

all staff members

 Encourage participation in cultural events and

activities to strengthen team bonding and promote

a vibrant workplace atmosphere.

Organize recreational trips for staff to enhance

camaraderie and relaxation outside of the work

environment.

Recognize and celebrate the accomplishments of

staff children to foster family involvement in the

college community.



This staff welfare policy is
designed to create a
supportive and nurturing
environment recognizing
and valuing the
contributions of staff
while providing essential
support for their wellbeing
and professional growth. 

SALAFIYYA TRAINING COLLEGE
KARINGANAD


